
Year 1 Homework 23.10.20 

Well done to all of Year 1!  You’ve had an amazing half term and we are really impressed by 

your hard work and commitment to your learning.   

Over the half term holiday we would really like the children to practise their 2x tables 

using some of the fun games available on PurpleMash.  Simply follow directions to maths 

games.  Children should also be encouraged to practise with siblings and family members. 

Children will also be receiving a new Google Classroom user name and password.  This will be 

in use if we have to revert back to home learning to give children a wider range of 

resources.  Please log in and safely store this information. 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


